% St Paul’s b

¥ School

WE INVITE YOU TO JOIN US FOR OUR

Housewarming Event!

In 2017, the St Paul's House system will be merging from 10 houses into 5. To help
parents and students better understand and feel more connected to their new House,
we're hosting a Housewarming party. You'll be able to chat to your new House Leader,
meet the tutors, meet your fellow Housemates, as well as learn more about all our
Supporters Groups. We'd love to see you there.

WHEN Friday 3 February

TIME 5.00pm - 8.00pm

VENUE The Great Courtyard

COST Gold coin donation for food
and drinks

DRESS Casual. School uniform not
required

RSVP Please RSVP online by Wed 25 Jan:

http://www.stpauls.qld.edu.au/housewarming-event/

Any queries? Please don't hesitate to contact the Marketing Office
at marketing@stpauls.gld.edu or phone 3261 1388

Boek Gladius

The Great Courtyard is located beside
the new Walker Centre


http://www.stpauls.qld.edu.au/housewarming-event/

